
 

 
To, 

Secretary, 

The West Bengal Housing Industry Regulatory Authority, 

New Secretariat Building, (1ST Floor, ‘A’- Block) 
1, Kiran Sankar Roy Road, 

Kolkata – 700001 

 

Sub:- Declaration on Provisional Fire NOC. 

 

Dear Sir, 

This is to inform you that the QUESTION OF Fire safety at our Proposed Projected site  

 “ CHAYA CHABI COMPLEX “  at Mouza – Sankharipukur, 
 JL No.- 38, LR Plot NO. 279 & 280 , LR Khatian No. 3093, Ward No. 15 , Holding No. 146, Mahalla – 
Sankharipukur, P.O.- Sripally, PS.- Burdwan, Dist.- Purba Bardhaman, PIN- 713103. 
 

This is to confirm you that After execution and completion of the above project we will be able to provide Fire 
Safety & Security service maintain by proper guideline of Govt. of West Bengal Fire Safety Recommendation 
and for this purpose we have applied for Provisional Fire Safety Certificate the 
 Application ID :  IN/WB/FES/20182019/41677  and Some rectification & documents raised by the authority , 
we shall arrange and compliance the all requirements. I think it will take some times to get Provisional NOC 
from The Govt. of west Bengal Fire Safety Department Kolkata.   
So, We request you please consider the above mention matter and Provide approval the  
HIRA Real Estate Project Registration Approval. 

 
Thanking You, 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


